
                                              VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS OF THE UNITED STATES 
 
                 DEPARTMENT OF FLORIDA 
                  COUNCIL OF ADMINISTRATION MEETING 
               RENAISSANCE ORLANDO SEAWORLD HOTEL 
                 THUSDAY, JUNE 20, 2019 
 
The Council of Administration met at the Renaissance Orlando SeaWorld Hotel, 6677 Sea Harbor Drive, Orlando, 
Florida on Thursday, June 20, 2019 with State Commander Danny Anderson opening the meeting according to 
the Ritual; including the Prayer led by State Chaplain Harry Seiler and the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag led by 
State Commander Anderson. 
 
Roll Call of Officers was taken by State Adjutant Danny Anderson with all present, represented or excused. 
 
State Commander Danny Anderson recognized all Past National C-I-C and Past Department Commanders.  
Commander Danny Anderson thanked everyone for their hard work and support throughout the year. 
 
National Council Member Benny Bachand spoke briefly on the branding of the VFW logo. 
 
State Commander Danny Anderson recognized and welcomed National Council Member and State/Adjutant 
Quartermaster from Texas Dan West. 
 
National Assistant Adjutant General Kim DeShano spoke briefly to the District Commanders and the need to 
reach 100%.  He appealed to the District Commanders to reach out to their Post and see what can be done to 
get the Department to 100%. 
 
Budget and Finance Chairman Dan Duffy requested to read his report on Friday June 21 to the members in 
attendance. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business: Motion made by State Adjutant Danny Anderson to accept the meeting minutes of the Council of 
Administration Meeting at the Mid-Winter Conference as published on the Department website.  Motion 
seconded by State Inspector Don Bult, motion passed. 
 
Motion made by District 18 Commander Kurt Schuh to have three Quartermaster schools throughout the state.  
There was no second, motion failed. 
 
National Council Member Benny Bachand made comments about his hearing, Glen Tilley’s hearing, and Gene 
Perrino’s hearing.  Nothing followed. 
 
State Adjutant Danny Anderson read the announcements for the remainder of the Convention. 
 
Comments from the Council were taken. 
 
There being no further business meeting closed. 
  
 
 
 


